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Monroe County, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Monroe County (DOH-Monroe) 
will relocate its WIC and Health Start programs back to the Gato Building on Thursday, 
February 13, 2025. 
 
As of 8 a.m. on Thursday, February 13, 2025, all of DOH-Monroe’s Key West-based program 
and services will be back in the Gato Building, including Clinic Operations, Vital Statistics, 
WIC, and Healthy Start.      

Reopening dates may change if unforeseen circumstances arise and will be announced as 
necessary. 

For all other inquiries, please contact DOH-Monroe at 305-293-7500, or visit 
Monroe.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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About the Florida Department of Health 
 
The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county, and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health please visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
 
 
 


